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RE: Proposal for Deletion of the School of Information Technology Enterprise
Computing Engineering Sequence

The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate
review the attached School of Information Technology proposal to delete the Enterprise
Computing Engineering Sequence

The School of Information Technology proposes deletion of the Enterprise Computing
Engineering Sequence from the Major in Computer Science. Their rationale is that the program
has underperformed and that enrollment has never exceeded ten to twelve students. With the
deletion of the Enterprise Computing Engineering Sequence, the related Integration of Enterprise
Systems Sequence in the Information Systems major will be the only Enterprise Systems
program in the School.

The School indicates that students will, at their option, be allowed to move to the Integration of
Enterprise Systems Sequence, or finish any remaining classes via independent study. There will
be very little effect on faculty loads, as many of the courses have only been offered as
independent study courses so far and faculty will teach courses in the Integrated Enterprise
Systems Sequence.

If approved by the Academic Senate the sequence will be removed from the 2014-2016
Undergraduate Catalog.
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